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I am writing to urge you to support HB 3932.  Water quality is an issue important to 

Oregonians, which we routinely spend considerable resources to improve.  Beavers 

act as a force multiplier, helping our efforts by slowing streamflow, reconnecting the 

floodplain, and naturally filtering sediment.  This bill would have a minimal impact on 

fur trade, but would ensure every resource for improving water quality is available.  

Please support this bill by passing it out of committee, and on the house floor. 


